
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Summer School 2025 - 28th-29th August 
 
This is to confirm that we now have received payment for your child’s place on the camp. 
 
The timings are 9-2pm each day, and students should meet in the Sports Hall, and enter through 
the Sports Hall car park. Students will be released to parents at the end of each day through the 
Sports Hall car park. 
 
Students should bring a packed lunch and water for each day, and come dressed in clothes that 
they can comfortably do sports in and trainers. Please note, no nuts should be brought into school. 
We also ask that students bring a small pencil case with them, containing a pen, pencil and ruler. 
 
Each day will rotate around several activities and these will include Languages, Arts, Business, 
Psychology, Sports, Science, Technology and Religious Studies 
 
We have grouped the students into smaller groups and they are not in form groups. We feel that 
this will be a great way for them to get to know each other, and we found this really helpful last 
year.  
 
School will be closed from Friday 18th July. If you have any urgent queries regarding the Summer 
School please email me on cmorrin@ahs.bucks.sch.uk. Please note that I will only be checking 
this email sporadically over the holidays, but I will get back to you as soon as I can. 
 
Reception will also be closed during the summer camp itself, but if you need to get hold of us 
during the summer camp itself then please contact our Summer School phone on 07853905876. 
Please note that this phone will only be used during the camp itself and so messages sent before 
that will not be picked up until the 28th August. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely summer holiday. We look forward to seeing our new students at the 
Summer School. 
 
Regards 
 
Claire Morrin 
Head of Year 7 
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